
From: susan Halpern
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Cc: Quinones, Matt
Subject: MP 432
Date: Monday, February 04, 2019 1:55:34 PM

February 4, 2019. 

Dear Ms. Rosenson,

From the Board of Representative’s Land Use Committee meeting of January 30, for the record, I reserved the
option for the property owners to modify our position on MP 432 based on our re-interpretation of existing
information.

Our position has changed in that we believe both amendments (432 and 433) speak to the same area ( one parcel) of
land found in the 2015 Master Plan maps identified in the public notices of MP 432 and 433 posted in the January
9th Stamford Advocate.

This email is to notify the Board of Representatives of our position regarding MP 432.  

Thank you.

Susan Halpern
NRZ Vice President.  

Sent from my iPhone
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